Baldivis

Secondary College

Dear Parent/Caregiver,
Re: Academic Alliance

At Baldivis Secondary College we believe in giving all students every possible opportunity to succeed. It
is evident that some students would benefit from a session outside of school hours where they can
access the support and expertise of teachers to complete homework and assignments to the best of
their ability and in a timely manner.

As such, we would like to offer the ‘Academic Alliance’ on Monday’s after school from 2.45pm to
3.45pm in the library. An attendance record will be kept of all students who attend. This will be a time
when students can ask teachers questions about work, continue with assignments, complete set
homework tasks or revise for upcoming assessments.

The Academic Alliance session will conclude and students dismissed from the front of the College at
3.45pm. It is the responsibility of parents/caregivers to ensure that their child has a way home. If your
child is interested in attending the ‘Academic Alliance’ on Mondays after school, please return the slip
below. We will commence on Monday 9" March 2015.

Regards,

Z %. a.
Kirstie Giglia
Humanities and Social Sciences Teacher
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| give permission for my child to attend ‘Academic
Alliance’ after school on Mondays.

| understand that | need to ensure my child has a way of getting home once they are dismissed from
the front of the College at 3.45pm.

Parent/Caregiver Name Parent/Caregiver Signature

Stillwater Drive
Baldivis WA 6171

Phone: (08) 9523 3600
Fax: (08) 9523 3606

www.baldivissc.wa.edu.au



